
From:                                 Nicholas Bewick
Sent:                                  Tue, 29 Sep 2020 14:33:47 +1000
To:                                      Otieno, Sylvester;Cheney, Ron;Coghlan, Shannon
Cc:                                      Richard Strong;Nicholas Bewick
Subject:                             RE: Wagga Wagga Christian College - Sewerage Connection

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. If you know this is a phishing email please forward to 
servicedesk@wagga.nsw.gov.au.

Dear Sylvester, Ron and Shannon; 
 
Apologies for our slow response and thank you for working with the College to transition our new sewer 
connection to the new Council connection point. 
 
We confirm that discussions and confirmation has been received from the Sewer System pump provider 
and Xeros Piccolo staff that the pumps are sufficient to discharge the sewer from the new system across 
the entire length of the pipe to the new council connection.
 
Please let me know if you require any further clarification from the College. 
 
Kind regards Nicholas 
 
 
Nicholas Bewick  JP, FCG (CS, CGP), FGIA, FCPA, CA
B.Bus (Acct), GradCert (RiskMgmt), GradDip (CorpGovern), MBA
Business Manager & Company Secretary

Wagga Wagga Christian College
www.waggachristian.nsw.edu.au
401 Kooringal Road, Wagga Wagga NSW 2650
Ph: 02 6923 8888

From: Richard Strong <R.Strong@wwcc.nsw.edu.au> 
Sent: Wednesday, 23 September 2020 9:27 AM
To: Nicholas Bewick <business@wwcc.nsw.edu.au>
Subject: FW: Wagga Wagga Christian College - Sewerage Connection
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https://clicktime.symantec.com/3FiqLhqvGC48XA4VXxv8Rgo7Vc?u=http://www.waggachristian.nsw.edu.au/
https://clicktime.symantec.com/3FiqLhqvGC48XA4VXxv8Rgo7Vc?u=http://www.waggachristian.nsw.edu.au/


 
Hi Nicholas, please see attached from Council 
 

From: Otieno, Sylvester <Otieno.Sylvester@wagga.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Wednesday, 23 September 2020 8:56 AM
To: Richard Strong <R.Strong@wwcc.nsw.edu.au>
Cc: Paudel, Bikash <Paudel.Bikash@wagga.nsw.gov.au>; Cheney, Ron 
<Cheney.Ron@wagga.nsw.gov.au>; Coghlan, Shannon <Coghlan.Shannon@wagga.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Wagga Wagga Christian College - Sewerage Connection
 
Hi Richard, 
 
Please see attached letter as earlier discussed. I will be grateful if you could accept in writing before we 
commence work. 
 
We would like to start the work next week. 
 
Regards, 
____________

Sylvester Otieno
Manager Operations

1300 292 442
d +61 2 6971 4610 | e Otieno.Sylvester@wagga.nsw.gov.au
Wagga Wagga City Council · 243 Baylis Street (PO Box 20) · Wagga Wagga NSW 2650

Committed to a thriving, innovative, connected and inclusive city 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Attention:
The information contained in this e-mail message and any attached files are intended only for the 
use of the individual or entity named. It may contain information which is confidential or the 
subject of legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, dissemination, disclosure 
or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please 
notify Wagga Wagga City Council immediately by reply e-mail and delete the original. 
Think before you print - help save our environment

Version: 1, Version Date: 30/09/2020
Document Set ID: 5172947

mailto:Otieno.Sylvester@wagga.nsw.gov.au
mailto:R.Strong@wwcc.nsw.edu.au
mailto:Paudel.Bikash@wagga.nsw.gov.au
mailto:Cheney.Ron@wagga.nsw.gov.au
mailto:Coghlan.Shannon@wagga.nsw.gov.au
mailto:Otieno.Sylvester@wagga.nsw.gov.au
https://clicktime.symantec.com/3U54RAJBVDFNx23pf8ULw947Vc?u=http://wagga.nsw.gov.au/
https://clicktime.symantec.com/3B69Gmj7kKkpLhmnv5quydk7Vc?u=https://info.vendorpanel.com/workwithwaggawaggacitycouncil/?utm_source=signature&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=vendorpanel

